Dear Honorable Supervisors:

| oppose hemp being grown in Mendocino County. | am in support of both MCA and CCAG
memo. | am concerned about large pesticide and fertilizer use and contamination. One of the best
things that have come out of the cannabis regs is strict testing. No other ag industry has zero-
tolerance for pesticides. By allowing hemp we are saying yes to chemical fertilizer, yes to
pesticides, and yes to plastic culture. To go through with allowing hemp in this county would be
a slap in the face to the environment and to legacy cultivators.

Sincerely,
Blaire and Daniel AuClair



